
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2, 2016 
 
Paul Zupan  
San Francisco Yacht Club 
 
Via email: pzupan@yahoo.com 
 
 
Dear Paul, 
 
Permission is hereby granted to San Francisco Yacht Club to use a modified Addendum 
Q for the International One Design World Championship on September 4-10, 2016. 
 
Please note that rule 86.3 requires that the proposed rules be included in the notice of 
race and sailing instructions for this event. Additionally, this letter should be posted on 
the official regatta notice board. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Rob Overton, Chairman 
Racing Rules Committee 
US Sailing 
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